County of Sonoma
Independent Office of Law Enforcement Review and Outreach (IOLERO) 
Community Advisory Council (CAC) 

REGULAR MEETING CANCELLATION NOTICE 

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN, that the May 1, 2024 regular meeting of the CAC has been cancelled. In place of that meeting, the CAC will host a webinar regarding the TRUTH Act and local interactions with U.S. Immigration and Customs Enforcement (ICE). The webinar will be held on Wednesday, May 1, 2024 at 6:00p.m. via Zoom.  

The next regular meeting of the CAC will be held on Wednesday, June 5, 2024 at 6:00p.m. 

Please contact IOLERO at (707)565-1534 with any questions regarding this notice. 

Sincerely, 

John Alden
IOLERO Director

Dated: April 10, 2024

cc:  Board of Supervisors 
       Sonoma County Sheriff’s Office 
       County Counsel
       County Administrator’s Office
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